Sent: 06 October 2014 21:51
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning application on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning application (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Liz Taney
	

	Address 1:
	7 Alexander Close
	

	Address 2:
	Kidlington
	

	Town:
	Oxford
	

	Postcode:
	OX5 2FG
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Re: Case Number 14/00204/DISC I am a parent of a child at Dr South's School, Islip, and I wish to object to Chiltern Railways’ application for the discharge of planning condition 19 with respect to section E (Islip) of the railway upgrade. I am very concerned that Chiltern’s proposed noise and vibration mitigation strategy for Islip does not include any mitigation for the school. The noise and vibration caused by passing trains could seriously disrupt and affect the children's concentration and education in the classroom as well as adversely affecting their enjoyment of the playground areas at break times. I am not clear how Chiltern can estimate that there is an impact on the school grounds but not on the school buildings. I am concerned that the analysis Chiltern has based its strategy on may be flawed and would like Cherwell District Council to consult Oxford City Council’s independent report from Arup Engineering, which says that the Chiltern report is “incautious” and vibrations could be four times higher than Chiltern suggest. I would like Cherwell District Council to look more carefully at this issue and make sure Chiltern comply fully and in good faith with the conditions set down by the planning inspector. Liz Taney 
	


